
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/24/2014 10:11:19 AM
Subject: RE: Williamsburg

Swati said she forwarded a voicemail to you, so you might not have had a chance to check it yet. Let me know if you 
would like to follow up with him or if you want us to call him?

Rep. Saab 843-372-2249

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 10:06 AM 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca 
Subject: RE: Williamsburg

News to me -  not in the loop.
KV

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 9:10 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Williamsburg

Swati said a legislator had a question about the Williamsburg sheriff. Let me know if there's anything we can do to 
help.

Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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